
Dear sustainability enthusiasts, 

Welcome to the 17th edition of the newsletter, which we publish as part of the climate 

protection project. Here you will find small reports from the climate action and sustainability 

cosmos of the university at more or less regular intervals.  

If you have recently joined here (yay!), you can check out the back issues on the website.  

  

Wanted topic no. 1 

In recent years, we have never received so many positive inquiries about any topic as we have 

about service bike leasing. Even though it will probably be a while before the offer can 

actually be used, the results of the last round of collective bargaining have taken us a 

considerable step forward. Service bike leasing for state employees is to come and we will of 

course keep you up to date on this. 

  

Conflict issue no. 1 

In recent months, we have not received as many concerned inquiries as we have on the subject 

of parking space management, triggered by an article in the newspaper "NWZ" in October. To 

ensure that no one worries in vain, and above all on the basis of missing or incorrect 

information, we have compiled the current situation and some background information for 

you on our website. 

 

Immoral index finger 

Caution, flat introduction: Do you have a fundamental interest in ensuring that both your 

health and the planet you live on live as long as possible? Then our health management 

seminar on the Planetary Health Diet on February 6 could be something for you. This 

nutritional concept combines sustainability and health aspects and is currently being adopted 

by institutions such as the German Nutrition Society (Deutsche Gesellschaft für Ernährung 

e.V.) in their recommendations. To the seminar. 

  

By the way 

The trees on the street at "Uhlhornsweg" in front of the lecture hall building have been given a 

small treatment. At the suggestion of students, soil aeration and fertilization were carried out 

there so that the trees can be preserved for as long as possible. 

 

 

https://uol.de/en/climate-action-and-sustainability#c465443
https://uol.de/fileadmin/user_upload/uni/profil/klima/Betrieb/Mobilitaet/20231206_Parkraumbewirtschaftung_Stand_Dezember_2023.pdf?v=1701856350
https://personalentwicklung.elearning.uni-oldenburg.de/dispatch.php/course/details/?sem_id=c25e5650178251459249cdfddf8eba78&send_from_search=1&send_from_search_page=https%3A%2F%2Fpersonalentwicklung.elearning.uni-oldenburg.de%2Fdispatch.php%3Fkeep_result_set%3D1


We start the new year with this little piece of news, please feel free to send us any questions, 

suggestions or criticism. 

  

Best regards & a good start to the week 

Anna Krämer [she/her] 

Officer for university climate protection management 

Carl von Ossietzky University Oldenburg 

Office of the Presidential Board 

anna.sarah.kraemer@uol.de 

www.uol.de/en/climate-action-and-sustainability 

 

If you do not want to receive this newsletter anymore, please send a reply mail with the word "Unsubscribe" or 

"Remove" and we will remove you from the distribution list. 
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